
January 2, 1969 

Honorable Richard B. Russell 
United States Senate 
Washington, D. C. 

Attention: Mr. Campbell 

Dear Senator Russell: 

Sinai I last wrote you, my work in the two areas in which you had
 

special interest has moved pretty tar forward. The material of w
hich 

I have given you copies no longer stands alone. That is, I have 
for-

tification of it and a duplicating, in some ways, a more sinister 

parallel. 

You have been interested in whether or not information on Oswald 
was 

withheld from you, and my investigations in that direction have be
en 

quite fruitful. As a matter of fact, I think I have eno
ugh for a 

book on this subject alone. 

My belief that, historically, the members of the Commission a
re among 

the victims of the great tragedy is firmer than ever. 

If the trial in New Orleans proceeds as now scheduled, I wi
ll be going 

there before it begins. I have medical appointments in Washington
 the 

9th, and if you should like to see me then, will be free much of t
he 

afternoon, probably beginning a little before lunob. 

If there is any information I have that you would like to hav
e, it is 

available to you on the same basis of confidenos. Likewiso, if y
ou 

have any suspicions you would like me to investigate, I will do s
o on 

the name basis. 

Sincerely, 

Harold Weisberg 


